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C O M M U N I Q U É

A  B I W E E K L Y  N E W S L E T T E R
F O R  S T U D E N T S ,  B Y  S T U D E N T S

A U G U S T  2 6 ,  2 0 2 2

WHO WE ARE
G R A D U A T E  &  P R O F E S S I O N A L  S T U D E N T
A S S O C I A T I O N  ( G P S A )

We offer grants for research, travel, and conference expenses.

We offer funds to support graduate student organizations.

We offer free computer pod services in our office.

We advocate for YOU at University Administration Meetings 

GPSA is the official student government of all Graduate and Professional

Students at UNM. We strive to support and promote YOUR interests and

concerns on all university affairs. We offer several resources dedicated to

advocacy, education, and financial support because we want YOU to

succeed. For more information, visit www.gpsa.unm.edu.

What we do to support YOU:

     and at the State Legislature.  
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To be included in the next

issue of the GPSA

Communiqué on September

9, please email

gpsapr@unm.edu by

September 7.

Welcome back,
Lobos! We hope
your first week of
the fall semester
has gone off
without a hitch!

https://gpsa.unm.edu/
https://gpsa.unm.edu/
http://www.gpsa.unm.edu/
https://gpsa.unm.edu/


J O I N  O U R  T E A M !  O P E N  G P S A
P O S I T I O N S :

P O L I T I C A L  D I R E C T O R -  S T I P E N D  $ 7 5 0  F A L L ,  $ 7 5 0  S P R I N G  ( D U T I E S
O U T L I N E D  I N  C O N S T I T U T I O N  A N D  B Y L A W S )  

R E S U M E  A N D  L E T T E R  O F  I N T E N T  D U E :  A U G U S T  3 1

A D  H O C  D I R E C T O R S  -  I  R E M A I N I N G  P O S I T I O N ,  S T I P E N D  $ 7 5 0  F A L L ,  $ 7 5 0
S P R I N G ( D U T I E S  S E T  B Y  P R E S I D E N T )

R E S U M E  A N D  L E T T E R  O F  I N T E N T  D U E :  A U G U S T  3 1



M E S S A G E  F R O M  T H E  G P S A  P R E S I D E N T

I hope your Fall classes are going well and
you are enjoying our vibrant campus. During
this semester, many of you are getting back
to in-person learning, which is a vital part of
your educational experience. As a
community, we have endured a lot of
unprecedented events. However, I strongly
believe that it was possible because we, as a
pack, persevered together. I want to
reiterate that we have organized a dynamic
team here at GPSA that is constantly
advocating for graduate and professional
students, and we have exciting things
planned for this year. Please take a look at 

Hello Lobos!

priorities for this academic year. We encourage you to take advantage of the
opportunities we have here at GPSA to impact our campus and our goals.

-GPSA President Shaikh Ahmad



2 0 2 2 - 2 0 2 3  I N I T I A T I V E S  



A N N O U N C E M E N T S



T H E  S T U D E N T  F E E
R E V I E W  B O A R D

A P P L I C A T I O N S  A R E  D U E
S E P T E M B E R  9 T H .

V I S I T S F R B . U N M . E D U  T O
S E E  T H E  H E A R I N G

S C H E D U L E  A N D  F O R
M O R E  I N F O R M A T I O N !

A N N O U N C E M E N T S



We are looking for members to join GPSA Council! The roles and
responsibilities of a Council Member of GPSA begin with being a voice
for the student body. GPSA is designed to improve the educational
experience for our graduate students. This could be advocating for
many things such as the Grad Workers Union or discussing raising the
GPSA Student Fee. 

The commitment would be attending 4 out of 5, one-hour long
meetings typically at the end of each month to qualify for the
semesterly stipend. Please fill out the following form to become a
council member. The form can be found in the following QR Code. It
requires either an overseeing dean signature, department
administrator, faculty advisor, or your graduate student association
president. Please contact me as soon as possible if you need help.

Our first council meeting will be occurring on Saturday, August 27th at
10am. The meeting will be held in Sub Ballroom A. The meeting will
also be hybrid for those out of town for conferences/travel.

Reach out to gpsacouncil@unm.edu with any questions!

J O I N  G P S A  C O U N C I L

Scan the QR Code for more information:



TAKE A PCITURE WITH ONE OF US TO CLAIM YOUR FREE SHIRT!

T A K E  A  S E L F I E  W I T H
A  G P S A  O F F I C E R  T O
G E T  A  F R E E  T S H I R T .
E M A I L  P H O T O S  T O
G P S A P R @ U N M . E D U

T O  C L A I M  Y O U
T S H I R T !

S N A P  A  S E L F I E ,  G E T  A  S H I R T


